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IS CALLING 811 IN YOUR 
PLUMBING PLAN?
Texas is home to nearly half a million miles of pipeline. Anyone planning to dig or excavate 16-
inches or deeper is required by Texas law to call 811 before beginning their project so underground 
utilities can be marked. As an excavator, it is important you know where pipelines are located 
before digging. To best ensure there is no damage to underground utilities, we recommend calling 
811 prior to any project that involves digging or excavation, regardless of depth. Don’t be the one; 
call 811 to ensure the safety of all Texans.

The Railroad Commission of Texas serves Texas by our stewardship of natural resources and the 
environment, our concern for personal and community safety, and our support of enhanced 
development and economic vitality for the benefit of Texans.
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